
Home & School Association  

General Meeting 

October 6, 2015 

Welcome/Opening Remarks: 6:30 by Keith Comeau.  In attendance – Keith Comeau, Merle 

Campbell, Tianna McFarlane, Pierre Breau, Renee Shaddick, Lynsay McLean & Renee Squires.   

Treasurer’s Report: (As of Oct. 2015)  

 Home and School Account: $ 9248.86 

 Breakfast Program Account: $ 434.92 

Correspondence:  None 

New Business: 

 Big Brother and Big Sisters – A  $4249.00 donation was received from Big Brothers & 

Big Sisters to support our breakfast program. 

 Shelby and Barry Richard – Continue to allow H & S to fundraise at the local 

racetrack. 

  New Playground Equipment  

 Keith has drafted a letter detailing playground equipment needs, forecasted cost 

and home and school efforts to fundraise.   

 We are still working on setting up a Go Fund Me Account for the playground 

equipment. 

 Lynsay contacted Ford about Drive one for your community.  She was told that it 

is over for the winter and was instructed to call back in February to make 

arrangements for the spring. 

 Pierre investigated becoming a charitable organization for tax purposes and 

reported that this would not be possible. 

 We will continue to get quotes for a “thermometer” sign to track fundraising.   

 Pierre will review the FYCAP application and discuss it with the committee at the 

next meeting. 

 Pumpkins – A motion was made by Renee and 2nd by Merle that the H & S committee 

buy pumpkins for Gretna Green’s upcoming Halloween week.  

 

Next Meeting:  The next meeting will be held on October 20, 2015 @ 6:30 pm. 

Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned by Keith at 7:30 pm. 

Renee Squires  



H&S Secretary 


